November 20, 1944.

ir. George Trombold,
Persomnel Director,

Boeing Alrplene Company,
Wichita, K ansas.

Dear Ceorjge:

Mbtloas I will beat this communication down,
~but I want to thank you for writing me. I am looking for-
ward expectantly to seeing you tomorrow.

; Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Bducation,
Varsity Basketball Coach.g




